
 

On January 19, you are invited to come and look at the 2025 

Proposed Budget.  This meeting will take place after worship 

in the Parish Hall.  This is a time for questions and answers 

so please consider attending this very important meeting. 

 

 

 

On January 26, our church will hold its annual meeting.  This is a 

time to learn and celebrate what we have done as a 

congregation by delving into the Leaders’ Reports.  We also will 

be voting for Council members and Endowment Committee 

members. 


